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December 2010 www.theicrc.org (860)536-9771

Dear Member,

The Officers and Members of the Board of Directors wish all our Members a Happy,
Healthy and Safe Holiday.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR FLOOD DONATION
(Over $9,000 Restricted for Restoration to date)

$1,000 and Above

Charter Oak Federal Credit Union
Jon Kodama - Go Fish (Thanks to all that attended luncheon)
Cdr. & Mrs. Donald Chapman

$200 to $999 $199 to $50
Faith Damon Davison Mr. & Mrs. Mitch Asher
Catherine Niering (in Memory of Eva Butler) Dolores Yeaw
Barbara Poinier (in Memory of her Mother) Archie Chester
Frank Morrison Jeannine Lawrence
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Howard Mr. & Mrs. Edward Williams
Donald Slingsby Joan Roberts
Arlene Vogel Mr. & Mrs. William Everett
Sharon Maynard Judith Hicks

Constance Watrous

Virgil Huntley

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Kenerson
Carol Kimball*
Dr. Albert Gosselin
Ron Welburn
Betty Ann Tylaska
Ruth Rogers
Mr. & Mrs. Gerald Coleman
Mason Island Marina
Debra Jones
Willis Ottery, Jr.
Elizabeth Parsons
Sherman Lahaie, Jr.
* deceased Mr. & Mrs. Thomas O’Connell
Laurie Pasteryak
Old Mystic Fire District
Helen McDonnell (in Honor of Carl Strand, Jr.)



FLOOD DONATIONS (continued)

Upto$49

Duane Schultz
Dede Wirth

James Streeter
Robert Welt

Mr. & Mrs. George Lipphardt
Patricia Miller

J. Donald Simpson
Jennifer Lee

Lisa Sheley

Mary Jo McDonald
Susan Spencer
Julia Porter
Patricia Kieley

THANK YOU FOR UNRESTRICTED DONATIONS

$200 TO $500

Mr. & Mrs. Richard Arms, Jr.
Faith Damon Davison

Allen Polhemus

Betty Wells

UP TO $199

Jack Bucklyn

Archie Chester
Dorothy Eames
Suzanne Choquette
Mr. & Mrs. David Scott
Frank Morrison

It has been a difficult year but thanks to the support we have received from our members and friends,
ICRC is looking forward to 2011 and our rebuilding efforts.

The January 2011 Newsletter will be sent next month to bring you up to

date.

HAPPY HOLIDAYS
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